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Junior Marshals

Anson County Early College & Anson High School Honor Grads

Celebrating the Class of 2025 
Anson County Schools 
 

On Wednesday, May 28, 2025, the Anson County Board of Education         
had the distinct honor of awarding diplomas to the Anson County             
Schools Class of 2025. 

In a celebration of achievement and promise, many students were                 
also recognized for earning Associate Degrees and special credentials         
through South Piedmont Community College—an outstanding testament to 
their hard work and dedication. 

A highlight of the event was the opportunity to honor students who achieved 
exceptional academic success. The photos shared here proudly represent our 
Honor Graduates and Junior Marshals - shining examples of excellence within 
our school community. 

Our pride continues to grow as we celebrate a new graduating class prepared 
to thrive - whether through higher education, professional certifications,        
entry into the workforce, or military service. These students are ready to make 
a difference in the world. 

Congratulations to our students, parents, families, and the entire Anson 
County community. Your support, commitment, and shared values are 
reflected in the success of this remarkable class. 
 

Anson High’s Elin Lockhart  
Shines on World Stage, Places  
4th in World Twirling Championship 

 
  Anson High School Feature 
Twirler Elin Lockhart 
traveled to Turin, Italy on 
August 1-9 to compete in the 
IBTF World Twirling 
Championship with her duet 
partner Sophie Goodwin, 
who is also an Anson County 
resident. 
 During the Preliminary 
round of competition Elin 
and Sophie twirled against 
25 other pairs of girls from 
various countries and had       
to land in the top ten to 
advance to the Final round.  
They accomplished that and 
went on to finish 4th Place in 
the world! 
  This achievement marks 
Elin's first-ever participation 
in the world championship, 
and Anson High School is 
immensely proud of her!

August Graduation Ceremony 

 
On Tuesday, August 5, 2025, Anson High School proudly held its second   

graduation ceremony for students who completed their remaining credits during         
the summer session. 

These graduates demonstrated remarkable perseverance, determination,   
and commitment to their goals by working diligently to fulfill their academic 
requirements. Their dedication paid off, and we were thrilled to celebrate their 
achievements with families, friends, and staff. 

We are incredibly proud of each of these students and their accomplishments, and 
we wish them all the best as they move forward into the next chapter of their lives.

If you still need to register your child for school, please go to 
www.ansonschools.org and click on the “enroll now” button.


